
 

25th April 2023. 

 

Ivana Bacik TD., 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2 

E:  ivana.bacik@oireachtas.ie 

 

Re:  PQ  17618-23 - St. Vincent’s University Hospital 

 

Dear Deputy Bacik, 

  

I refer to the recent parliamentary question which has been referred for direct response. 

 

I have had this matter examined and am advised that the number of persons waiting 12 hours or more 

in the Emergency Department in St. Vincent's University Hospital, from 2016 to 18th April 2023 are as 

follows:   

 

 
 

I trust that this clarifies the matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
____________________________ 

Michele Tait, 

Interim Chief Executive Officer. 
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